
 

 

      Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes  

    Barbara Ripston to Management Team                                                            

 

Terrie O’Connor is pleased to welcome Barbara Ripston to the 

Management Team of Terrie O'Connor Realtors.  Barbara has been 

promoted to the Director of Administration. She has extensive background in 

management having been President of the Upper Saddle River Board of Education; 

President of the Upper Saddle River P.T.O.; and a Girl Scout Leader.  Currently, she is an 

Upper Saddle River Councilwoman since 1999 including Council President for 2 years; 

member of the Upper Saddle River Youth Guidance Council since 1992 and Chairperson 

for the last 12 years; and a member of the Board of Directors for Pony Power Therapeutic 

Riding Center for the Handicapped. 

 In addition to Barbara’s many community activities, she is a licensed and 

professional Realtor.  The unique combination of Barbara’s background, community 

involvement, and real estate expertise has enabled her to support the firm in the 

expansion of its infrastructure, marketing and administration.  

 Barbara has successfully listed and sold properties in the Saddle River Valley.  

She manages to balance her roles very successfully between the community, her 

professional career, and her administrative leadership at Terrie O'Connor Realtors. 


